
 
 
 
 

 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
10th June 2025 
 
Mr. Lume 
Director Economics Consumer Inter'l Affairs 
NICTA 
Port Moresby 
NCD 
 
Email: plume@nicta.gov.pg 
 
Dear Mr. Lume 
 
Reference: Responding to Public Inquiry into The Potential Declaration of Certain Wholesale Services 
 
U-Space Communication has responded to the question outlined in the discussion paper as per below. 
 
Questions and Answer 
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End. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Your Sincerely, 

 

Madlyn Be'eu 
Managing Director 
U-Space Communications 


